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The ASU is appealing the Fair Work Commission’s 
decision to approve the Aerocare Collective Agreement 
2018 (‘2018 Agreement’).  
The ASU has carefully considered the decision to approve the 2018 Agreement. We believe that the 
2018 Agreement should not have been approved because: 

• The Commission’s assessment that the 2018 Agreement passed the better off overall test 
was not correct 

• The undertakings accepted by the Commission have made substantial changes to the 
Agreement. This means they should not have been accepted.  

• The Commission denied us procedural fairness by making its decision based on information 
given to it by the Swissport that was not available to the ASU  

The ASU lodged its application for the appeal with the Fair Work Commission on 20 February 2020. 
Our appeal will be heard by a Full Bench of the Fair Work Commission. 

Join the ASU today.  

To join the ASU, you can join online now at our secure form: www.asu.asn.au/asujoin 

Speak to your organiser for more information. 

Branch Contact Mobile 
NSW/ACT Services Linda Spiteri 0417 663 108 
Tasmania Kath Ryman 0429 004 237 
Victoria Matt Norrey 0407 873 050 
QLD SNA Chiara Millard  0427 712 410 
QLD Together Billy Colless 0419 736 886 
SA/NT Lesley Til 0497 555 875 
WA Yvonne Klaa 0417 969 767    
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